University of Arizona CAPLA & Lloyd Scholarships
As an organization, the Arizona Builders' Alliance places a high priority on industry education and recruitment. In 2006, the Arizona Builders' Alliance began its partnership with the University of Arizona's College of Architecture, Planning and Landscape Architecture, rewarding excellence and introducing students to possible careers in the commercial construction industry.

 The scholarship program has emerged as a tradition of cooperation between industry and academia.  It includes a highly anticipated portfolio competition and an annual scholarship award dinner that unites and strengthens the connection between the commercial construction industry and many of the University of Arizona's colleges, educators, staff and students.

The Lloyd Scholarship was established in 2007 to honor the memory of Bill Lloyd Sr., founder of one of Arizona’s preeminent construction firms, and to create an endowment scholarship for outstanding University of Arizona engineering students. Mr. Lloyd’s firm built many of the buildings and facilities on the university's campus, including CAPLA’s east building.  Bill Lloyd Sr. was a 1963 graduate of the University of Arizona’s College of Engineering.
Over the initial years of the program,  the Arizona Builders' Alliance membership has provided more than $165,000 to benefit more than 130 CAPLA and College of Engineering students. 
The CAPLA/Lloyd Scholarship dinner occurred February 25th on campus.  The atmosphere electric as we recognized the Lloyd Scholars and CAPLA Portfolio winners.  

The finalists for the Lloyd Memorial Scholarship were all very strong candidates, including the following characteristics: great grades, strong work ethic, experienced construction workers, leaders on campus, and a strong desire to build.   The selection committee interviewed the finalists and decided that all three were very deserving!  Congratulations to College of Engineering students Jerry Drake, Travis Kibler and Jordan Ollanik.  Each was awarded $2,000.

The CAPLA Portfolio winners were awarded a total of $7,500! They are listed below:

Best in Show by Epstein Construction: Miriam Strauss

Best in Show by Hensel Phelps Construction: Daniel Aros

Best Landscape Architecture by The Groundskeeper: Yongkun Ye

Concord General Contracting: Kareem Najjar

General Air Control: Brianna Lehman

Bright Design Associates: Andrea Young

Sundt Construction: Joseph Palmer

Kittle Design & Construction: Elmira Shojaei, Omar Youssef, Mohamed ELZomor

Achilles Air Conditioning Systems, J.B. Steel & Director Dunn: Stratton Andrews   
The following ABA members contributed to the Bill Lloyd, Sr. ABA Endowment: Lloyd Construction, Sun Mechanical, Lovitt & Touché, BeachFleischman PC, General Air Control, Building Excellence, Achilles Air Conditioning Systems, J.B. Steel, Dan Cavanagh, Inc., and Reproductions. 

2014 Contributors to the CAPLA Portfolio Contest and Scholarship include: Hensel Phelps Construction Co., Epstein Construction, The Groundskeeper, Concord General Contracting, Sundt Construction, Kittle Design & Construction, General Air Control, J.B. Steel, Bright Design Associates, Achilles Air Conditioning Systems and ABA Director Tom Dunn.

